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RE: 2011 Regional Solicitation Policy Issues. 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attached are two documents listing several policy issues that significantly could re-shape the 
2011 regional solicitation.  They are forwarded by the technical committees to the TAB for 
discussion and decision whether to provide direction back to the TAC Funding and 
Programming Committee to develop solicitation criteria and revise the solicitation process.   
 
These policy issues originate from applicants in the previous solicitation, from the technical 
committees and staff that administer the regional solicitation and from the Metropolitan Council 
Chair Peter Bell.  These larger policy issues should be resolved before the TAC Funding and 
Programming Committee begins work on the relatively minor technical changes.   
 
The document entitled “Policy Issues for TAB to Consider in Revising the Regional Solicitation” 
was reviewed and discussed by the technical committees.  The July 15 letter from Council Chair 
Peter Bell was briefly discussed at the TAB meeting on July 21.  Council and TAB staff will lead 
the Programming Committee in a more involved discussion of these issues. 
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